
 

 
 

Dear Parishioners, 
 

Since I was ordained in 1981 I have served in many parishes.  
I had the privilege of serving on the missions in Kenya from 1990 
until 1997.  I worked with a tribe of people called Kipsigis.  They 
had a lovely name for God Chep -Ta-Leel – translated it means 
God is a person of compassion and love who lights up the future 
for us. 
 
 As I begin my ministry here in Milltown/Listry and together 
with Fr. Kevin Sullivan, Fr. Fergal Ryan and Fr. Kieran O’ 
Sullivan, minister in Castlemaine and Keel, I pray that God will 
show me the way. 
 
 It is our privilege as priests to walk with people on the 
journey of faith.  We celebrate together Sunday Mass and all the 
other sacraments.  Together we try to appreciate and understand 
the love that the Lord has for us each day. 
 
 In this difficult time during the Corona Virus we need God’s 
grace and protection more and more. 
 
 I am looking forward getting to know you and sharing my 
faith with you. 
 
 Please feel free to contact me any time, either through the 
parish office or on my mobile (087) 9061255 
 
                                                                  Fr. Danny Broderick 

 

St. Colman’s Parish 
20th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

                     15th /16th August 2020 



Fr. Danny Broderick (087) 9061255 
Parish Residence: 18 Ballyoughtragh Heights, Milltown 

Rev. Conor Bradley (087) 3664057 
Parish Office: open Tues. & Thurs 9:30-12:30   066-9767312 

Email: milltown@dioceseofkerry.ie 
Website: www.milltownlistryparish.com 

Safeguarding Children: Contact No (087) 6362780 
 

Recent Death: Please pray for Kathleen Buckley, Knocknagowna 
Baptisms: We welcome into our Christian community: 
Arthur Brosnan, Milltown  &   Erin Heffernan, Callinafercy West 

Masses & Intentions Masses & Intentions.  
 

Mon   Aug. 17th    
 

Milltown 
 

9:00 a.m. 
 

People of the Parish 

 

Tues   Aug. 18th  
    

 

Listry 
 

7:00 p.m. 
  
 

   

Wed.  Aug. 19th     
   

No Mass 
 

Thurs. Aug. 20th    
 

Milltown 
 

9:00 a.m. 
                  

 

 

Fri.     Aug. 21st    
 

Milltown 
 

  7:00 p.m. 
 

Sean Riordan, Main Street 

 

Sat.    Aug. 22nd     
 

Listry 
 

 6:00 p.m. 
 

Shane Courtney, Faha 

 

Sun.   Aug. 23rd     
 

Milltown 
 

11:15 a.m. 
Ann Clifford, The Store, 

Callinafercy 

 
Eucharistic Ministers 

Listry Saturday – Aug. 22nd           Margaret Gallagher 

Milltown – Sunday – Aug. 23rd      Eileen Roche & Josephine Twiss 

Readers 

Listry – Saturday – Aug. 22nd         John Joe Rice 

Milltown – Sunday – Aug. 23rd       Joseph Tyther 

Ushers 

Listry – Saturday – Aug. 22nd          Eamon Donnelly 

Milltown – Sunday – Aug. 23rd        Martin O’ Sullivan 

Cleaners/Sanitisers 

Listry – Saturday – Aug. 22nd         Marie Donnelly & Breda O’ Shea 

Milltown – Sunday – Aug. 23rd        Sheila Hurley   
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The Permanent Diaconate – Final Call 
 

The diocese of Kerry is seeking candidates who feel they may have 
a calling to be permanent deacons. The diocese already has six 
deacons. The hope is to begin a “come and see” programme this 
autumn as a few have already expressed interest. Information 
leaflets on the permanent diaconate are available in the 
church.  Any interested candidates should establish contact via a 
local priest or the diocesan office (admin@dioceseofkerry.org) by 
the 10th September, 2020.     
 

Bishop Ray 
_____________________ 

 
 

Booking of Weekend Masses 
 

If you have not yet contacted the parish office to attend any of the 
weekend Masses, please do so in one of the following ways: 
 

• Email the parish at Milltown@dioceseofkerry.ie 

• Text the parish mobile number. The number is (087) 
6326989 

• Leave a message on the voicemail of this number 

• Ring the parish office during office hours on Tuesday and 
Thursday morning. The parish office number is  
(066) 9767312 
 
Using email is the preferred option for making contact but 
we appreciate that not everyone is used this method. 
 
 

 
Priest on Duty this Sunday: 
Fr. Kevin Sullivan (087) 6277638 
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Never Give Up 

You can have flaws, be anxious, and even be angry, 

but do not forget that your life is your greatest 

enterprise in the world. 

Only you can stop it from going bust. 

Many appreciate you, admire you and love you. 

 

Remember that to be happy is not to have a sky without  

a storm, a road without accidents, 

work without fatigue, 

relationships without disappointments. 

 

To be happy is to find strength in forgiveness, 

hope in battles, security in the stage of fear, 

love in discord. 

It is not only to enjoy the smile, 

but also to reflect on the sadness. 

It is not only to celebrate the successes, 

but to learn lessons from the failures. 

It is not only to feel happy with the applause, 

but to be happy in anonymity. 


